
Summer Catechism and Girls' Camp
	 In visiting 18 chapels and missions 
throughout the country this summer, the Sisters 
were thankful to have the opportunity to spread 
the knowledge of the Catholic Faith and love 
of the Sacred Heart to over 750 souls.
	 Please be assured of our gratitude for 
your help with our summer catechism program 
and all our works of charity.  You remain in our 
daily prayers.
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